City of Puyallup

Planning Division

333 S. Meridian, Puyallup, WA 98371
(253) 864-4165
www.cityofpuyallup.org

January 29, 2024

Attn:

Jessica Wilson

333 S MERIDIAN, Unit 300
PUYALLUP, WA 98371

RE: Decision Notification for CUP With Variance

This project includes the installation of a new Secondary Clarifier No. 3 at the City's Water Pollution
Control Plant, associated yard piping and electrical work, HVAC and mechanical work in the RAS/WAS
Building, and mechanical piping work at the Effluent Pump Station. (PLCUV20230074)

Dear Applicant:

On January 26, 2024, the Hearing Examiner approved application number PLCUV20230074.

Please see attached decision/recommendation in the Portal for more information.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding fulfillment of the conditions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (253) 770-3361 or via email at NComstock@PuyallupWA.gov.

Sincerely,

Nabila Comstock

Associate Planner





